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Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 28.05.2004

The Environment Service of the Baltic Sea Department of the Environment States that THE LIHULA
ORDER OF HUNTERS (Reg. No 80086151, Radio: Kymsi k. Hanila County, 90102 Läänemaa) applies
for a permit to use the Lihula hunting area. The catchment area of Lihula is situated in the territory of the
municipality of Lihula. 43 hunters are involved in the use of the hunting ground. Within two weeks of
publication of the notification, the application can be consulted and proposals and positions submitted to
the Department of the Environment of Läänemaa, County Kiltsi tee 10, 90403 Haapsalu, tel. 472 4725
.


